Press Releases
Donations Accepted for California Camp Fire Disaster
[bookmark: _GoBack]With the recent California Camp Fire, the Order has sent $25,000.00 to aid those in distress. If you would like to provide assistance, please send your donation to the Elks Disaster Relief Program, Incorporated. Upon which and requested, those donations will be sent to the California-Hawaii State Association Disaster Relief Fund who is administering all assistance to those in need.

Thank you, in advance, for your donation thus proving that we all are "Working Together to Make A Difference".

Donations are tax deductible as allowed under the 501(c)(3) IRS Code.

In the event that donations exceed the funds needed for a disaster relief effort, any excess funds will be held in Elks Disaster Relief Program, Inc. for use in future disasters.

Contributions may be submitted online at https://www.elks.org/elksCare/, or mailed to: 

Benevolent & Protective Order of Elks
Attn: Bryan R. Klatt, Grand Secretary
2750 North Lakeview Avenue
Chicago, IL 60614-1889

All checks should be made payable to: Elks Disaster Relief Program, Inc.

Sincerely and fraternally,

Michael T. Luhr,
Grand Exalted Ruler
